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Department of Management Studies (MBA) has organized a Parents’ Meeting for I MBA (2023 Admitted batch) on 

30.07.2024 (Tuesday) at MITS in seminar Hall B 

Objective: 

The aim of this meeting is to build a positive and bonding relationship between parents, faculty, and students’ ultimately 

contributing to the overall improvement of the department in various aspects. Parent-teacher meetings at the college level 

play a significant role in establishing communication and collaboration between parents and teachers. The meeting provides 

a valuable platform to discuss student's academic progress, behavior, information related to practices followed by the 

department for to improving the skills of students to be placed in reputed organizations, attendance and other concerns that 

may arise during their studies. 

Report of the programme: 

The Department of MBA, MITS has successfully organized the Parents Meeting on 30th July, 2024 in Seminar Hall B at 10 

A.M. Here is a breakdown of the key elements mentioned:  

The programme was started with.  Ms. Harika, Student of I MBA inviting all the guests on to the dais. The programme was 

followed by a prayer song from Ms. Sandhya of I MBA in invocation of God. 

Dr. K.V. Geetha Devi, Head of the Department, MBA, in her welcome note briefly introduced the MBA Department to the 

parents. She highlighted the importance of student performance, attendance and training & placement activities. She also 

explained how the department has implemented effective communication mechanism to reach the parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
Dr. Ramanathan, Vice Principal – Academics while addressing the parents, touched upon the significance of parent teacher 

meetings in shaping the future of students. Mr. Venu Gopal, Director- Placements explained to the parents about how 

systematically MITS is providing training and placement skills needed for MBA students. He also highlighted how Training 

and Placement cell is functioning with an objective of employability of a student in reputed firms. He also gave insights 

regarding the companies visited the campus for placements of MBA students. He also suggested the contribution of parents 

in academic performance of the students for better results. 

Dr. D. Pradeep Kumar, Chief Coordinator, PAARC cell, has talked on the responsibilities and duties of both the students and 

the parents in bringing up the students as responsible citizens of the country.  He urged the parents to keep track of their 

pupils about the friend circle they are in and also track the progress of their wards being contact with department on regular 

basis for betterment their wards. 

There was also a parent teacher interactive session, in which the faculty interacted with the parents about their academic 

performance, attendance percentage and their discipline in the college. The feedback is collected from the parents, in 

which parents suggested some ideas for the development of students. 

 

Faculty members addressed the parents individually, discussed their progress and collected feedback form for the 

assessment.  The program ended with vote of thanks by Dr. K. Venkateswarlu, Alumni and Placement coordinator, 

Department of MBA. 

The programme was coordinated by Dr. K. Venkateswarlu, Assistant Professor, Department of MBA. A total of 110 both 

parents and students have attended the programme and made the programme successful. 

Outcome:  

This meeting provided parents a clear picture of their child's academic progress and the department's performance, and 

helped parents understand the importance of their involvement in their child's education and collaboration with the 

department. The parents were also able to understand the rigorous efforts taken by the department in nurturing the student 

for industry ready.  Overall, the outcome of the meeting seems to be a well-received and informative event, fostering a 

positive connection between parents and the department. The parents expressed their happiness orally and suggested the 

department to conduct such type of meeting in coming future too. 

 


